
PROGRAM RECOMMENDATION: LARC Process for Recommending Baccalaureate Curriculum

Submit LMI Data Request to 
COE

● Colleges who are 
considering the creation 
of CTE bachelor's 
degrees will submit an 
LMI request to COE.

● The LMI request must be 
placed early in the 
planning process to 
ensure prompt regional 
notification and 
sufficient data report 
preparation time.

Informational Item 
on Business 

Meeting Agenda

● The LMI request will be 
provided by COE to the 
LARC Administrative 
Assistant for inclusion on 
the next LARC Business 
Meeting agenda.

● The LMI request will 
appear on the agenda as 
an information item and 
will serve as regional 
notification. 

Notification to the 
LARC CEO Board for 

Collaboration

● The LARC Chair/AVP 
will ensure that the 
LARC CEO Board 
receives notice of the 
bachelor's degrees 
being explored after 
their appearance on a 
LARC Business Meeting 
agenda.

LAWC Review & 
Approval of 

Program

● The LAWC will review all 
bachelor's degree 
programs in Regional CTE 
in accordance with 
established program 
recommendation 
guidelines.

● The LAWC will 
recommend or not 
recommend bachelor's 
degree programs during 
the respective LARC 
Business Meeting. 

Submission in 
Regional CTE

● The college will submit 
the program in Regional 
CTE, following all 
established guidelines for 
program 
recommendation items.

● The LARC Administrative 
Assistant will review the 
submissions and include 
programs that meet all 
requirements on the 
LARC Business Meeting 
agenda.


